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ALL Support the Senior Class Government Valentine's Day fundraiser by purchasing a flower
for a pal! The seniors will be selling flowers for $2 today during all lunch periods.  The
flowers will be delivered to 9th period classes on Valentine's Day. All funds raised will be
donated to the families affected by the Calvert St. apartment fire.

There will be a French club meeting today at 2:30pm in room D167.

School will be closed all next week (20th-24th) for Winter Break. Enjoy!

Our school newspaper, the Husky Herald, is live and being added to frequently.
Go to thehuskyherald.org, or scan one of the QR codes around the school.

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom
regularly for important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle,
etc.. For smaller items, please check B123.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:
●     Attendance: 630-3117/3118
●     Guidance: 630-3101
●     Nurse: 630-3123
●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade The Pre-ACT exam will be held on Thursday for all 10th grade students.

11th Grade

10th & 11th
Grade

The Harrison High School Counseling Office is taking a field trip to Marist College in
Poughkeepsie, NY.  The field trip will take place on Thursday, March 2, 2023.  We will
leave at the beginning of the school day and return before the end of the school day.
There is no cost for this field trip.  The HEF has generously sponsored bus
transportation and Marist College is providing lunch for all participating students.
Students will receive a tour of campus and participate in two separate workshops:
“Student Life at Marist College" and “Wellness in College”.  This is a wonderful
opportunity to see a college campus and learn about college life.

If you would like to attend this field trip, please stop by the School Counseling Office to
pick one up.  Permission slips must be signed by your guardian and are due back in the
School Counseling Office no later than Friday, February 17, 2023.  Spots for this field

http://thehuskyherald.org/


trip will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please see your school counselor if
you have any questions about this trip.  We hope to see you there!

12th
Grade

SCHOLARSHIPS

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th
Grade

College Visits

February 14, 2023                  Beacon College
February 17, 2023                   EmLyon Business School
March 2, 2023                        SUNY Westchester Community College
March 31, 2023                       CUNY Lehman College

https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

